
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING
ON PROPOSED

VACATION OF A RIGHT OF WAY

The COUNCIL of the City of Danville, Virginia,
will hold a PUBLIC HEARING on Tuesday,
January 4, 2022 at 7:00 p.m., or as soon after
as may be heard, in Council Chambers, Fourth
Floor, the Municipal Building, 427 Patton Street,
Danville, Virginia, pursuant to Sections 15.2-
2006 and 15.2-2008 of the Code of the City of
Danville, Virginia, to consider the following:

The vacation of approximately 0.464 acres of
public right of way adjacent to 200 Old US 29
Highway, at no cost other than the application
fee and public hearing advertisement cost.

Copies of the proposed vacation request may
be seen in the Department of Community
Development, Second Floor, City Hall.

BY AUTHORITY OF THE COUNCIL
CITY OF DANVILLE, VIRGINIA
By Susan M. DeMasi, CMC, City Clerk


